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Dear Parents/Carers, 

      Re: Year 6 Maternity Cover  

 

Our school wishes to share some lovely news, Miss Thompson is pregnant and will be starting her maternity 
leave from 3rd March 2025.  Congratulations Miss Thompson! 
 
I can confirm the following arrangements for Year 6 for the remainder of the academic year: 

We are very pleased to inform you that, Miss N Meras has been appointed as Y6 Class teacher until the end 
of the school year. Miss N Meras is an experienced Y6 teacher and in the past has taught some of the 
siblings of our current Year 6 pupils. Mrs Lester will also continue to be based in Year 6 across some 
mornings. To ensure a smooth transition, Miss Meras will spend time working alongside Miss Thompson the 
week after the Feb half-term holiday. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.   

 
 
     Yours Sincerely, 
 
     Mrs H Taylor 
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